
April 2024  Volume 32; Issue 8 

EMa BRING TO MEETING 
 

 

 

From the President: 

   Hi Ladies: 

   I can’t believe that we are going into our April meeting already.  We had a 

great time at Linda’s workshop on edgings and bindings. 

   Thank you to everyone who took the positions of officers and committee 

chairs.  Also, thanks to Kim Nixon and Jean Hall for taking care of Hospitality 

for our June luncheon/dinner. 

   Hope everyone is keeping up with their Block Lotto, Challenge and 

Mystery. 

   Our program for April is Betsy A. Bauman.  She will be doing a trunk show 

on her quilts.  Her work ranges from traditional patterns with a twist, to 

whimsical themes, to innovation art quilts.   

   Hope you can all make it! 

      Janice 

 

 

QOV WORKSHOP – Louise Grant 

   Our QOV Workshops are always held the third Thursday of the month at the Hopewell Twp. Municipal Building; 

lower level.  For April, the third Thursday is the 18th.  If you plan to come help, please let Louise know so she 

brings enough for everyone to work on.  Bring your lunch and your sewing machine anytime from 10 AM to 4 

PM.   

 

BLOCK LOTTO – Pam Mason 

   The block lotto block for the month is a cute bow.  You can find the instructions on the website 

(bvpiecemakers.com) under “Other Committees” at the top, right of the home page.  It is the first tab under the 

heading.  No picture is available on the newsletter this month, as Vivian is using a borrowed computer, and 

doesn’t have access to the files on her personal laptop.   

 

BARN QUILT WORKSHOP CANCELED 

   Our Barn Quilt Workshop has had to be canceled due to health issues.  Linda received an email from Glenn 

and Barb Gross and even though they tried to find someone to fill in for them, they were unable to do that.  If 

you are a praying person, please keep them in your prayers.  

 

DREAM BASKETS – Diane Schwartz 

   It’s that time again – time to start thinking about donations for Dream Baskets for the Quilt Show!  Please 

bring in any new, unused items.  Pretty much anything sewing and quilting related, from batting to thread to 

quilt kits and anything in between.  When you go to Jo-Ann Fabrics, take your 40%-off coupon and use it to 

purchase a small item to donate. Maybe give Diane a couple of dollars to purchase items. If you don’t have 

sewing or quilting items, get together with a few friends and make your own basket for the sale – how about a 

Wine Basket; Chocolate Basket; Italian Dinner Basket, or any kind of Craft Basket.  Diane won’t be at the April 

meeting, but if you bring something, give it to Vivian, who can get it to Diane.      
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APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

Vivian Oaks                         4/01 

Rita Palliote                        4/09 

Debbie Kuntz                      4/12 

Kathy Trzeciak                    4/12 

Mary Lee Green                 4/18 

Donna Staby                       4/20 

Marie Davis                        4/26 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Monthly Meeting              4/03 

Saturday Sew                     4/06 

QOV Workshop                 4/18 
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Name Tag 

Block Lotto Block 

Items for Dream Baskets 

Show & Tell 
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   Below is the list of members who have agreed to fill the positions for the ‘24-‘25 year.  Please take time to 

read over the list.  We will be voting on the list in May.    

 

2024 – 2025 Beaver Valley Piecemakers Board members 

 

President: Kaye Slater 
Vice President: Alycia Lyons 

Treasurer: Rose Hufnagel 
Secretary: Sharon Elliott 

Membership: Tamera Price 
Media: Alycia Lyons 

Workshops: Linda McCuean 
Raffle: Carol Beck 

Newsletter: Vivian Oaks 
Retreat: Judy Steiner & Lydia Stewart 

Saturday Sew: Debbie Jewel 
Block Lotto: Pam Mason 
Friendship: Lynn Morris 
Mystery: Sharon Welsh 

Community Service: Bonnie Reyes 
Challenge: Kim Nixon 

QOV: Louise Grant and Lydia Stewart 
June Luncheon: Kim Nixon 

Historian - ? 
Bus trips - ? 

 

 

   If I’ve missed anything on this newsletter, I apologize.  My computer quit charging, and the cord I ordered 

didn’t arrive when it was expected.  This seems to be the story of my life – if it’s not one thing, it’s six!!  Because 

I’m on a borrowed computer, I didn’t have access to my clip art, so there are no cute little pictures this month.  

If something important is missing, please let me know and I’ll send out the information asap.  Thanks for your 

understanding. 

     Vivian      


